
Hancock Elementary School 

“Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars” 

 
Good Afternoon! 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the snow day.  We certainly had plenty of work to do cleaning up after the 
storm.  As we move forward, we will not have snow days ​while in remote learning​.  The 
children all have the tools at home needed to engage in learning.  
 
Speaking of remote learning, you continue to do an excellent job with supporting your children  
with remote learning.  We are consistently seeing most students attend their zooms and 
complete their work.  It is hard to believe that we only have 12 more days before we will all 
return to the classroom.  So exciting.  
 
On Tuesday, we will have a zoom assembly at 2pm.  We will sing some seasonal songs, 
celebrate birthdays and wish one another a Happy New Year.  3rd and 4th graders may also 
share their latest piece of writing.  We look forward to seeing everyone there.  Here is the​ ​link​ ​for 
the assembly. 
 
MATS is looking for young writers/poets to enter their special season Poetry Contest. All grade 
levels are welcome to participate. Attached is additional information. 
 
A few reminders: 
 
Absences during remote learning:​ Please remember to email both your student’s teacher as 
well as Lindsay (​lcarter@conval.edu​) regarding any absences, early dismissals or late arrivals. 
 

● Remote Learning Next Week​: Monday (12/21) & Tuesday (12/22) 
● Holiday Recess/No School​: Wednesday, December 23rd - Friday, January 1st 
● Remote Learning​: January 4th - January 15th 

 
Have a wonderful holiday recess and a Happy New Year! 
 
Amy 

 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76979431505?pwd=UjJMLzNqcHpCbnFsOVE0Qit2ZmNWQT09#success
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76979431505?pwd=UjJMLzNqcHpCbnFsOVE0Qit2ZmNWQT09#success

